
         

 
 

   

Region 7 JAG News Fall 2022 
 

Check out these highlights of the great things going on with our JAG programs! 
 
Cloverdale I & I Ceremony 
 
On October 26th, the students in the 2022 Cloverdale JAG classes came together to celebrate their Installation and 
Initiation ceremony.  Greencastle Mayor Bill Dory was their guest speaker. 

 
 
 

 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Service Learning Projects 
 
STICK UP PROJECT 2022! One of Cloverdale JAG’s annual service learning initiatives is the STICK-UP PROJECT 
where they place a positive/inspirational/appreciative notes on every locker and teacher’s door! 
 

  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

North Putnam Food Pantry 
 
North Putnam High School JAG students are sponsoring and running a food pantry twice a month through a partnership 
with Gleaners. Their grand opening was Wednesday Sept. 28 from 4:00-6:00pm at NPHS.   They will also gladly accept 
donations of canned goods and non-perishable items from the community.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Our Father’s Arms 
 

 
 
From WTWO-TV- 
It was PSAT day for sophomores and juniors at Sullivan High School. 
While those students took their exams, seniors spent the day helping out in the community. They took part in a variety of 
community service projects. We caught up with a group that helped clean and organize at “Our Father’s Arms,” an 
organization that provides food and clothing to people in need. 
A student at Sullivan High, Maddie Hurst, says she enjoyed this opportunity. 
 “I’ve never been in here. I know a lot of people have never been in here. I mean, I knew this was here but I didn’t realize 
how much good they were doing until we were in here sorting clothes.” 
Sullivan High School teacher, Diana Lightizer, commented “I think they’re surprised at everything and they’re surprised at 
the need in our community and most of them just want to dive in. I think their sense of organization takes over and they 
just want to make a difference. They want to make it look great.” 
Other volunteer opportunities took place at the city pool, the ag center, the Carlisle Ambulance Barn, and the Merom 
Conference Center. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Community Clean Up 
 
Cloverdale JAG joined together with their school district with clean-up projects in their community! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

International Panel 
 
Cloverdale Jag is hosting an international panel on November 22nd, 2022. We will have 6 of our foreign exchange 
students tell us about their life back at home and the differences from our country. We have Lulu from Italy, Rebecca from 
Italy, Isabell from Germany, Ilse from the Netherlands, Naís from France, and Durdona from Uzbekastan. We can’t wait to 
hear and learn more about them!!! 
 

 
 
College Exploration / Acceptance! 
 
Cloverdale JAG’s FIRST acceptance of the year is in and it comes with a $52,000 scholarship! Congratulations Andrea on 
being accepted to Indiana Wesleyan University and earning the President’s Scholarship worth $52,000! 
 

 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Purdue 
 
Quinci Miller of Purdue University recently visited to share information about attending Purdue. 
 

 
 
Indiana Business College 
 
Thank You Mr. Reggie McGuire of Indiana Business College and Indiana Vet Tech for enlightening us! Along with 
presenting the two institutions, Mr. McGuire took time to talk to us about investing, the dangers of significant debt, and 
planning for retirement. We even practiced paying bills. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Franklin College 
 
Weston DeShon of Franklin College stopped by to present the university to our JAG class as option to help meet career 
goals! 
 

 
 
Indiana University 
 
JAG Students recently visited and toured Indiana University. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

College Go Week 
 
The Riverton Parke JAG class sponsored a locker and teacher door competition. They also researched a college and 
made college pennants. 
 

 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Indiana State 
 
Cloverdale’s Paige and Claudia Massey were accepted to Indiana State University! 
 

 
 
Lincoln Tech 
 
Steve Poynter visited to provide information on attending Lincoln Tech.  Caleb Ledbetter announced his commitment to 
continue his studies there! 
 

 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Indiana Band Masters 
 
Congratulations to Cloverdale JAG student Samantha Dorman in being accepted in the Indiana Band Masters 
Association!! One day in November she will go for 8 hours to put together a concert with students from other schools. 
They will then perform the concert the next day for family’s and other band directors. Congratulations Sam. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Hazzard Wins Player of the Week Award 
 
Congratulations to Riverton Parke JAG student Derron Hazzard. He was recently surprised at school with the Pepsi High 
School Athlete of the Week 2022 Award along with a $500 scholarship. This recognition is sponsored by Refreshment 
Services Pepsi, 100.7 MIX-FM, 99.9 WTHI, 102.7 WBOW, 98.5 The River, and 97.9 WIBQ.  
 
Derron is the son of Dan and Holly Hazzard. He plays football, basketball, baseball, and runs track. He is a member of the 
FFA and will be a 10 year member of the Florida Beach Bums 4-H club. He has earned Elks Athlete of the Month, football 
all-conference twice, basketball all- conference twice, baseball all-conference once, and honorable mention all-state. He is 
the co-vice president of the JAG program at RPHS. After high school, he wants to play college football. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Indiana National Guard 
 
Sergeant Gardner of the Indiana National Guard recently visited Parke Heritage JAG to discuss careers with the Guard.  
He also shared MREs (Meals Ready to Eat) with the students. 
 

 
 
 
Career Exploration 
 
Michelle Price of Technifab recently visited with our Cloverdale JAG students.  She gave them several tips for the future 
such as “You have to show some -stickwithitness-, in your work history…you say a lot in your punctuation and 
presentation during you interview!” T 
 

  



         

 
 

   

Coverdale Fire Department 
 
Cloverdale JAG recently attended the Cloverdale Fire Department Board Meeting and discussed the Work Experience 
program. 
 

 
 
 



         

 
 

   

Work Experience 
 
From Work Experience to Hired Employee! Claudia Massey received exemplary ratings on her work experience 
evaluation and was hired by Summerfield, the location she did the work experience with! In the experience Claudia 
learned the direction she wanted to go as a future career-and has mapped out her career path! 
 

 
 
Work Ready 
 
Christie Jacob from the Purdue Extension office came to the Riverton Parke and Parke Heritage JAG programs to start a 
work ready program from Purdue that will last 6 Thursdays. They are working on resumes covered some great material 
with us to make their resumes better. Thank you, Mrs. Jacob! 
 

 



         

 
 

   

Bailey Duke Continuing Athletic Career at Lincoln Trail College  
 
 
Congratulations to Bailey Duke! She signed to play softball on a full scholarship to Lincoln Trail College. She plans to 
study Social Work. She is equally talented in basketball and has broken her own records several times. She is a two year 
JAG member and our current president at Riverton Parke for our Career Association and last year won the Critical 
Thinking competition at our regional Career Development Conference. 
 

 
 
 

 



         

 
 

   

Riverton Parke Senior Spotlights 
 
 
 

 
 



         

 
 

   

 
 



         

 
 

   

 
 



         

 
 

   

 
 



         

 
 

   

 
 
 


